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PGCHE AT FALMOUTH 

WELCOME TO THE PGCHE AT FALMOUTH. WE ARE VERY MUCH LOOKING FORWARD TO 
WORKING WITH YOU. 
 
Your offer 
Please remember that if you have been made a conditional offer to study at Falmouth, your 
place is subject to meeting those conditions. If you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact our Admissions team on 01326 213730 or admissions@falmouth.ac.uk. 
 
First week of term 
Your first session will be on Wednesday 14 September 2016 from 9am to 5pm in 
Exchange Blue, Penryn Campus. This session will introduce you to the resources of the 
PGCHE Learning Space and engage in some discussion and introductory activities.  
 
Thereafter, weekly PGCHE sessions will be (mainly) on Wednesdays between 2pm and 
5pm. A detailed timetable can be found on each of the PGCHE Modules. You can navigate 
to these from the PGCHE Course page on the Learning Space. Here is a direct link: 
http://learningspace.falmouth.ac.uk/course/view.php?id=1014&section=1 
 
Pre course preparation 
Reading 
Essential 
There are a number of readings and activities you need to do in advance, available on the 
PGCHE Learning Space on Module EDU110 Planning of Teaching and Learning in Creative 
Contexts: Introduction to Learning and Teaching Day 
http://learningspace.falmouth.ac.uk/course/view.php?id=314&section=7 

 
You also need to read Yorke, M., 2002. The Student Experience in Art and Design – some issues 
arising from research on non-completion, in Art Design and Communication in Higher 
Education, Vol.1, No. 2, p115-118. 
 
It is very important that you complete these preparatory reflective and reading activities 
before the first session.  
 
Tuition fees (per year) 
2016-17 full-time UK/EU: £150 
 

Enrolment and Student Terms & Conditions 

You will receive an email two weeks prior to the start of term with details of how to enrol 

online. All students must enrol online before the first day of term in order to be officially 

registered as a student of Falmouth University. If you plan to receive an undergraduate 

student loan, you must enrol to have your money released to you. 

 
As part of your enrolment, you will be required to agree to and comply with the University’s 
Student Terms & Conditions. These Terms & Conditions are important and we encourage you 
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to read them carefully, prior to enrolling online. They can be found on our Regulations, Policies 
and Procedures web page under ‘Student Terms & Conditions’ here. 
 
During the coming weeks, you will be emailed important information for new students. If you 
will be away, please ask someone else to check your emails regularly and reply on your behalf. 
 
We know that there’s a lot to do to prepare before the start of your course. If you have any 
questions at all, please don’t hesitate to call our Admissions Team for advice on 01326 213730 
or email admissions@falmouth.ac.uk. You can also contact Sarah Hayes, Senior Lecturer for 
PGCHE and MA Creative Education, hayes@falmouth.ac.uk. 
 
If you would like to download and print a copy of this letter, please go to 
www.falmouth.ac.uk/new-students/welcome-letters.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 14 September 2016. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Tracy Pritchard 
Director, Fashion & Textiles Institute 
 
Falmouth University 
Penryn Campus, Penryn, Cornwall TR10 9FE 
 
www.falmouth.ac.uk 
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